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06/04/2019  10:07:032019/1265/P COMNOT A. McGrath The location of the vehicle charging points on the east side of Make peace Avenue is entirely unsuitable. 

Although electric car charging points on the estate is  good idea, the east side of Makepeace Avenue is 

already congested with cars as it is more densely populated with residents living in the mansion blocks 

compared to the avenues on the west side of the estate which are comprised of a much smaller number of 

residents living in relatively fewer houses. As a result there's much less pressure on space for parking. The 

proposed location is also already overcrowded with a number of electric and telephone exchange boxes, a 

post box, a storage box for sand. The proposed location for the charging points would add to this 

overcrowding by adding an electric supply and meter cabinet with a retaining wall, 4 x charging posts for 6 

extra cars from anywhere on or off the estate and a speed bump. It would adversely affect the look of this part 

of Makepeace Avenue and there is much more space where this proposed plan would be less conspicuous 

and on the quieter areas of the estate where it will more easily blend in.Also,parking on both sides of that part 

of the avenue makes it difficult to turn into the east side of Makepeace Avenue from Hillway.
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